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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 24, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

·> 

- DOUGLAS P. BENNETT 

JAMES E. CONNORa[~ 

Federal Reserve Board 

Further to your memorandum of December 23, 1975 on the above 
subject· , '\ile have been asked to develop of the status of the 
following individuals: 

Noble - Philadelphia 
Lilly - Indiana polis 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

THROUGH: RICHARD B. CHENEY 

~ 
DOUGLAS P. BENNETT 9 FROM: 

SUBJECT: Federal Reserve Board 

The following is a current status report on personnel changes at 
the Federal Reserve Board: 

( l) J. Charles Partee has been confirmed to fill the 
vacancy created when Jeffrey M. Buchen resigned. I 
understand Chairman Burns expects to swear him in 
on January 5; 

(2) You have approved the nomination of StephenS. Gardner 
to replace George W. Mitchell as Vice Chairman of the Board 
of Governors when Mitchell's term expires January 31, 1976. 

With the approval of Chairman Burns and Secretary Simon, the 
Gardner nomination will be held until early January 1976 so that 
Secretary Simon has the maximum time possible to complete his 
reorganization plans. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 22, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: DOUGLAS P. BENNETT 

FROM: JAMES E. CONNORifC:.~ 

SUBJECT: Federal Reserve Board 

The following notation was addressed to you in the President's 
outbox: 

"What is status ofF ederal Reserve Board? " 

Please follow-up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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